
Export LCL
Navegantes, Brasil

Dear valued customers,

we herewith like to inform you that our service to Navegantes will 
temporarily be suspended due to construction works at the port 
facilities. For an undisclosed period of time, Navegantes will only be 
served limited and via transshipment.

Until further notice, only one vessel berth will be available at 
Navegantes at a time, resulting in significant delays not only in transit 
time but also in vessel loading and discharging times.

We have set up Itapoa as an alternative destination. The schedule is 
already updated and can be found on our website www.saco.de.

Pls contact your local SACO team for further questions or information 
about Itapoa and updates on the construction works in Navegantes.
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